
Mark your calendar!!!! 

 **Monday, September 7th  - KITTY’S KIDS CLOSED  

  For Labor Day 

 *Wednesday, September 23 - Hanover County 

 Schools Closed (No Traditional Preschool) 

 WELCOME to a new school year 

at Kitty’s Kids!  We are SO excited to 

see all of  our returning students and 

eager to meet our new students.   

 

 There will be MANY memos, forms and other information coming home 

over the next few weeks.  Please read over everything and return necessary  

paperwork to your child’s teacher or the office as soon as you can.  

Kitty’s Kids website is www.kittyskids.net .  The website is a great way to find 

out information regarding events, other activities and happenings here at 

Kitty’s Kids! If  you have any questions, please feel free to contact Stephanie or 

Gina in the Kitty’s Kids office or by 

Phone: (804) 559-7690 or Email: Kittyskidsinc@gmail.com  

Please remember if your child will be wearing a skirt, please have them wear  pants/shorts 

underneath it.   Also, please remember that children need to be wearing shoes that stay 

comfortably on their feet (no flip-flops or slip-on sandals).       
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Music Classes 
 

Preschool classes will have Music once a 
week; we will use the following schedule 

  Mondays             Tuesdays 

   Kara              Kim 

   Kim                       Amber 

 Tammy            Dee 

     Leslie 
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Chapel 

Preschool classes will have Chapel 

once a week at 9:15am; we will use 

the following schedule: 

    Tuesdays      Wednesdays 

    Leslie   Kara 

    Amber   Kim 

     Dee   Tammy 

     ALL Preschool Classes will have  

     Stretch-N-Grow (SNG) on the  

     2nd and 4th Wednesdays  

     of  each month 

Library 

Preschool classes will visit the library once a week.  

We will use the following schedule: 

Thursdays   Fridays 

Amber   Kim 

Dee              Kara 

Wednesday, September 16th  

Each month, we will be celebrating the color that we are focusing on for that month.  

For September, , the children may wear and bring in something of  that color.  To add to 

the special day, we will also be eating something of  that color for snack.   

It is very important that you  sign your 

child In/Out everyday! 
 

For All Day Preschool, the sign in/out 

binders are located in the hallway across 

from the Kitty’s Kids office. 
 

Traditional Preschool classes will be sign 

in/out on the class clipboard located in 

their classroom or at the carline 

Please remember to write your child's name in 

the memo line on your checks and to 

check your child’s basket/backpack everyday 



Kitty’s Kids Curriculum 

*Kitty’s Kids has a curriculum that has been developed especially for our preschool program.  

The curriculum includes monthly themes, letters, numbers, shapes, colors, etc.  The curriculum 

also allows the children to grow socially, physically, in science, social studies, math and  

language arts.  There will also be monthly Bible themes and lessons.   

The following themes will be the focus of September for the  Preschool classes: 

  

 September - Family, Friends, & Myself  Color: Yellow 

            Letters: A, B, & C     Shape: Circle 

   Numbers: 1 & 2 

        Bible Stories:   

    *Introducing the Bible as a book of stories about God & Jesus 

    Zacchaeus (Luke 19:1-10) 

    Shadrach, Meshack & Abdnego (Daniel 3) 

    Ruth and Naomi (Ruth 1-2) 

 

  *The School-Age children will also focus on similar monthly themes and Bible stories.  They 

will be doing activities and discussing the Bible stories related to these stories!  
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SchoolSchoolSchoolSchool----AgeAgeAgeAge    

NewsNewsNewsNews    

It is very important that you  sign your 

child (In) / Out everyday! 
 

The Sign In/Out binders are located in 

the hallway across from the Kitty’s 

Kids office. 
 

Please remember to check your child’s 

folder everyday 
 

Please remember to write your child's 

name in the memo line on your checks 
 

If your child comes to Kitty’s Kids for 

a full day, please remember to pack a 

lunch! (No soda, glass bottles, or items 

that need to be heated.) 

The school-Age children will  

follow the following  

activity schedule: 

Tuesdays: Music 

Wednesdays: Chapel 

Fridays: Electronic Day 



SUPPLIES NEEDED  

Kitty’s Kids would love your help with donations for supplies in the classrooms 

for this school year.  We would appreciate any support with the following items: 

        Baby Wipes      Paper Towels 

        Zip Lock Bags (any size)    Tissues 

        Clorox Wipes          Washable Markers 

  Glue Sticks   Crayons  Colored Pencils 

2015-2016 FUNDRAISING INFORMATION 
  
  Kitty’s Kids will be participating in several different fundraisers over the entire 
school year.  Many will be ongoing fundraisers that will continue all year.  You will re-
ceive specific information about each fundraiser throughout the year.  Participation in 
our fundraisers is completely voluntary.  More detailed information regarding these 
fundraisers and more will be sent home closer to their start date.  Thank you in advance 
for all of  your support!  If  you have any questions please contact the Kitty’s Kids office. 
Here is some basic information about the fundraisers: 

  Box Tops for Education:  We will collect the Box Tops for 
Education off  selected products (Cereals, baking products, etc.).  
Please cut off  the Box Top coupon and return to Kitty’s Kids.  
There are collection boxes/envelopes in the office and hallway; or 
you may return the Box Tops to your child’s teacher. 

 Desserts:  We will use a new brochure that has MANY different dessert and 
snack items (including some of  the favorite cheesecake & cookie dough)!  We will start 
selling these items in October for delivery right before Thanksgiving in November.   

 Spirit Nights at local restaurants:  We will have several Spirit Nights at different 
local restaurants such as Chick-fil-a.   

September Birthdays 

*Riley Johnson    3rd   School-Age 

*Melayna Loving   6th   School-Age 

* Mia Lopez    12th   Preschool 3’s 

*Eli Porter    17th   Preschool Pre-K 

*Annabelle Bishop   20th   Preschool Pre-K 

*Malina Dupuis   22nd   Preschool Pre-K 

*Eva Cadiena    27th   School-Age 
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